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I support HB 2679.  

I have been an avid gardener in Corvallis for over 25 years. Over this time I have watched the number of 

bees in my garden decline. This is alarming. I have tried to adjust by raising Mason bees, but their 

pollination window is short and is usually ended by the beginning of June.  

I feel it is crucial that we take action to reduce the decline of bee populations by removing 

neonicotinoids from the market.   


